AMSA - FMC Procedure for Students Without PE Clothes
If a Physical Education student does not have their own clothes to wear for class:
The student’s teacher will offer clean clothes from AMSA to wear for that class period.

A. If the student uses the AMSA clothes, it is the student’s responsibility to return
them at the end of the class period to their teacher. If the clothes are not
returned, the teacher will contact the student’s assistant principal to have

them help retrieve the borrowed item(s).

*Note: If a student uses the AMSA clothes on two occasions, the teacher will contact
home. If a student uses the AMSA clothes on three or more occasions, the

student will be sent to visit and discuss the issue with their assistant principal.

B. If the student refuses to use the AMSA clothes, they will be sent to the office

with a note from their teacher that describes the situation.

* Note: A student that refuses to wear the AMSA clothes will not be able to make up

the participation points they missed for that particular day.



